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Impressions of Professor Basu's guest lectures on Biofabrication during his 
sabbatical year in Germany 

I am writing to express my impressions of the classroom lectures of Professor Basu during his 
sabbatical year in Germany. As a student of Material Science and Engineering at the FAU, I had 
the opportunity to attend his guest lectures on Biofabrication. 

As a background, I studied in Augsburg Material Science and Engineering in the Bachelor and 
wrote my Bachelor thesis on Metal Organic Frameworks that could be applied as drug delivery 
systems. The connection between materials and medicine always caught my attention, that's why I 
decided to deepen my knowledge in the master’s program in Erlangen. In that way, I came into 
contact with the lectures of Professor Basu. 

I found Professor Basu's lectures to be well-structured and delivered with confidence and great 
rhetorical skill. He effectively integrated the students by asking questions and was always available 
to answer any questions we had. The content of his lectures was both informative and engaging. 
His expertise in the field of Biofabrication was evident, and I felt that I learned a great deal from his 
lectures. 

I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunity to attend Professor Basu's lectures and for 
the valuable insights and knowledge that I gained from his classes. I believe that his contributions 
to our program during his sabbatical year have been significant and I wish him all the best in his 
future endeavors. 

Kind regards, 

Yara Gerigk 


